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Australasian Hydrographic
Symposium 2015
The AHS will be hosting the Australasian Hydrographic Symposium 2015 in warm, sunny Cairns from 3 to 7 November 2015.
Cairns is the gateway to the Great Barrier Reef and is a beautiful, tropical city in northern Queensland – a great to place to be,
particularly for anyone in wintery northern climates….. We look forward to seeing you later this year.

For more information 
Visit the AHS website at: www.ahs.asn.au/AHS.html

A detailed description of the Symposium can be found at:
bit.ly/1KPQcyi.
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